
January 2, 2023

To the students and administration of Campbell University School of Osteopathic Medicine,

This letter serves as a declaration of my interest in serving as the President of CUSOM’s

Student Government Association (SGA) and in fulfilling the roles and responsibilities of said

position. In just the few months that I have been an active CUSOM student, I have witnessed

multiple, impactful instances of the Student Government’s acts to represent the student body

internally, locally, and nationally. Even as an applicant, the close-knit, collaborative, and

receptive relationships between CUSOM students, as well as between students and

administration, were evident and heavily influenced my decision to receive a medical education

from Campbell University. Thus, I am compelled to join this organization and contribute to the

efforts that make CUSOM an engaging and inclusive environment that is an embodiment of

osteopathic principles.

I developed a strong passion for leadership and representing others in my undergraduate

career when I served as an academic peer mentor for various courses. In this role, I primarily

acted as a liaison between students and faculty, as I presented the perspectives, feedback, and

concerns of each party in regards to the courses’ dynamics. Through this experience, I expanded

my skills in communication, listening, problem-solving, and advocacy. These capabilities would

serve me well as SGA President, as would my personal values and qualities. For instance, I

consider myself to be a goal-oriented, hard-working, responsible, honest individual. I strive to

place others before myself and lend a helping hand, and I aim to keep a positive and encouraging

attitude within all of my endeavors. I take pride in my organizational and time management

skills, both of which allowed me to succeed academically in the first half of the school year.



Because of my traits and previous involvements, I am confident that filling this position would

be an honorable and enjoyable undertaking rather than a laborious, arduous task.

As SGA President, I hope to find myself as a student advocate, administrative liaison,

supportive figure, and representative across many levels. I hope to build upon the foundations

that previous classes have laid and bring their ambitions into fruition. Moreover, I hope to

facilitate progressive changes that benefit future classes and spark driving motivations similar to

my own. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth Enright, OMS-I


